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PharmPhlash is provided to IPhA members only, as needed via email, to keep you posted on
special lobbying efforts affecting the profession of pharmacy, urgent news updates from other
agencies, to alert you when support is needed for special pharmacy legislation ...

  

If you're a member and are not receiving PharmPhlash via email, please contact the IPhA
office to verify the email address we have on file for you.
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